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Board Briefs 

 

At its September 11, 2012 meeting, the Skokie School  

District 68 Board of Education: 
 

 Held a public hearing and then approved the 2012-2013 

district budget 

 

 Accepted the resignation of three classified staff members, 

granted family medical leave to two certified staff members, 

issued a probationary employment contract to one part-time 

certified staff member, and employed eleven classified staff 

members 

 

 Heard reports from Assistant Superintendent for Business 

Beth Millard on the 2012 Summer School Program, 2012-

2013 Opening Enrollment and historical enrollment trends in 

the district, and on a review of a District 68 tax bill and our 

Equalized Assessed Valuation 

 

 Discussed the upcoming Long-Range Strategic Planning 

process 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


